
Carolina PBGV Club Meeting 
March 11, 2023 7:00 PM 

Tarheel Beagle Club, Clubhouse 
Attendees 

Paul Urban Lisa Chappell (Guest) 
Tim & Vickie Willmann  
Charles Johnson  
Sharon Kimble  
Phyllis Lindquist  
Coady Egan  
Keith & Susan Sweat  
Jill Fitzgerald  
Bobbe Jackson  

 

Minutes 

The meeting was called to order at 6:22 PM. 

1. Welcome (Coady Egan, Hunt Chair) 
Coady welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 

2. Feedback on new location (Coady Egan, Hunt Chair, Sharon Kimble, Secretary) 
We asked for feedback on the new location and this hunt so far, particularly from those who had 
not been at the February hunt here. 

• Feedback on the new location is positive.  Members like having the clubhouse and the 
field makes it easier to see the dogs while they are running. 

• Everyone liked having dinner in the clubhouse on Saturday evening. 
• The Tarheel Beagle club folks are very friendly and welcoming. 
• Having breakfast available in the mornings is really nice. 

Sharon asked about everyone’s experience in getting hunt licenses for this hunt.  Most people 
found it to be easy; some (North Carolina) took an online course, but it wasn’t required in most 
states. 

3. Upcoming Events (Coady Egan, Hunt Chair) 
Coady talked briefly about the upcoming hunt in Carlisle, Pennsylvania at the end of April. 
The National Specialty is coming up in Kerrville, TX. 

• There will not be hunt at the National. 
• Sharon let everyone know that the club placed an advertisement in the premium 

catalog. 

  



 
4. Future Carolina Club Hosted Hunts (Coady Egan, Hunt Chair) 

Coady asked everyone to think about where they want to host the hunts in the fall (December 
2023, January-March 2024).  We know we need different fields; perhaps we’ll hold two in SC 
and two in NC.  The Hunt Committee will be meeting probably in June to plan those hunts; 
members who are interested in being on the hunt committee can reach out to Coady for more 
information. 

Adjourn 

The meeting adjourned at 6:31 PM and was followed by the raffle baskets and 50/50 raffle drawing. 

Next Meeting 

To be announced 


